
                              
  
April 2, 2009 
  
Dear Lower Manhattan Community Member:  
  
At approximately 2:45 AM this morning there was an electrical incident with a power distribution 
box. Personnel were evacuated from the building and the FDNY was notified and responded 
immediately. The cause of the incident is being investigated.    
  
 


